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Head's Hello, 
 
What a wet week we are having! Our walking bus is still running come rain or 
shine. It would be fantastic to see more pupils using it. We meet every morning 
at 8:30 am at the community centre.  You can just turn up on the day and Mrs 
Charnock will be waiting for you. Unfortunately, in the mornings, some dog 
owners are not being responsible and picking up their dog mess. We will be re-
sponding by putting more signs out and discussing this issue with the Town 
Council. Teachers will also be asking pupils to check their shoes before they 
come into school.  
Thank you to our LSA who met last week to begin working hard planning our 
next events. The next LSA meeting is February the 23rd in the staff kitchen at 
2:30pm . All are welcome to attend. 

 
Warm Regards, 
Natalie Simmonds 

Star Learners 

Apple - Daniella Tranckle & Skyla Murphy 

Cherry— Eliza Robinson & Freya Dickinson 

Willow— Leo Solly & Rudy Hofman 

Beech –Hayden Faircloth & Archie Gatehouse  

 Maple— Samson Van der Merwe & Mia Harris  

Conkers— Tabitha Wisdom & Jake Harmer 

School Council Book Sale 

In the last week of term the School Council will be holding a 

book sale in the Dining Hall at 3.15 pm.  Please bring in any 

old or unwanted books to raise some money to go towards 

making the school better. The sale will be held on Monday 

6th February, Tuesday 7th February and Thursday 9th         

February.  All donations of books gratefully received. 
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CO-OP MEMBERSHIP CARD 

 If you have a co-op membership card 1% of all co-op branded lines goes towards 

our school between now and March. To choose our cause go to: 

www.coop.co.uk/membership and pick Lostwithiel School.  

THANK YOU 

Mr Brooks 

We are very sorry to say   

goodbye to Mr Brooks our 

site manager this week as 

he will be relocating to the 

Midlands. We would like 

to thank him for all his 

hard work at Lostwithiel 

School and wish him all 

the best for his future. 

LSA Cake/Treat Sale 

Well done and a big thank you to 

the parents/carers of Apple Class       

children whose cakes raised an 

amazing £100.50. There will be a 

cake sale on the last Friday of every 

month! The next cake sale will be on 

Friday 24th February when it will be 

the turn of Cherry Class. All money 

raised goes to helping  fund class 

trips or class  resources. There will 

be a bonus prize for the class  that 

raises the most money. 

Bodmin Hill Road Closure 

We have just been advised that   
the bottom of part of Bodmin 

Hill will be closed from Monday 
6th February for three weeks. 
This is due to emergency work 

on collapsed sewers. We        
understand Duke Street will be 

open and there will be             
pedestrian access. The school 

will be accessible by vehicle via 
a diversion route . We are          

sending out more details in a 
letter this afternoon with the 
youngest child in your family. 

Woodwind/Keyboard 

Lessons   

Please note there will be 

no woodwind or         

keyboard lessons  on   

Friday 10th February due 

to the three class trips 

taking place that day. 


